
Pre K, Afternoon pick up

*PM*PARENT*PICK*UP*CHANGES PRE School ONLY

BEGINNING MONDAY February 5th, we are moving the pick up area to the North Lot, on the far side
of the school. We will still need the adults to park and come to door D3, to receive your students.
Please be aware that the K-2 pickup line will begin to wrap around that lot by 3:10.



PM drop off will be the same and no changes will be made for AM
pick up or drop off.
We thank you all so much for your cooperation!
Mrs. Koch
Miss Catania
Miss Redford

Message from the PTA:

The Sweetheart Dance is coming up next Saturday, February 10! Please click here to get your
tickets if you haven't already. We will have carnations for sale at the dance sponsored by the
MS/HS Gaming Club as well. It's sure to be a great night! If you would like to donate or volunteer,
check out the signup genius here.

The Book Fair is coming up next week! Students will be shopping during their regular library times.
We still have a few spots open for volunteers - click here for the signup.

https://app.memberhub.gives/resdance
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FA5AF22A31-sweetheart?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084BAEA62CABF94-47340531-scholastic#/


Finally, our next PTA meeting is Tuesday, February 13 at 9:15, with special guest speaker School
Resource Officer Scott Dressler. We will also have materials at the meeting for parents to make a
special Valentine's Day card for their student that we will deliver on the 14th. Mark your calendars
now to join us!

Engineering in Kindergarten
Hello Kindergarten Families, I am excited to invite parents and family members working in STEM
fields to participate in an upcoming STEM Week from Monday, March 4th to Friday, March 8th. I am
looking for volunteers to lead engaging science or engineering projects, challenges, or
experiments for our kindergarten classes.

launch signupgenius.com

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0848AEAE29ABFBC70-47482693-engineering
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